
 

Qponics Update – 11 July 2019 

Progress in upgrading the algae farm in Brisbane  

The upgrade to the pilot algae farm is nearing completion.  The Liqoflux ultrafiltration system is now operating and the 
large automated specialised algae Evodos 25 has been delivered and is presently being commissioned. The new 65m x 
12m pond is expected to be operational during July. 

This video shows the progress of the upgrade to date.  
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https://vimeo.com/347030228

